
 
 

Remote Learning Update – Week Beginning: Monday 30th March 2020 
 

Please follow your Week 1 Timetable 

 

All Pupils  

• Hoping you and your families are keeping well 

• Most of you have established really good study routines and there are lots of positive 

comments from your subject teachers. Well done and please keep up the good efforts! 

• If you have been unwell or have not yet accessed remote learning, please follow the 

instructions on this web page. There is a document called ‘Accessing Microsoft Teams’ 

• Please remember that much of the lesson material in each of your subjects is new. Teachers 

are doing their best to try to help you understand it, however, it is not the same ask being in 

a classroom where you can ask questions. If you do not understand something, please do not 

worry. Make a note of it and ask your teacher when you are back in school 

• Your teachers have provided a list of websites if you wish to do further research in a subject 

or if you need to get some additional information to help you understand some of your lesson 

content. At the topic of each list of websites, there are a few websites listed which cater for 

all subjects. Look at these first e.g. BBC Bitesize & Seneca Learning 

• The end of Friday 3rd April is the start of the Easter Holidays. You will have two weeks off. 

• Remote Learning will re-start on Monday 20th April 2020.  

• We wish you all the best for a very Happy Easter. May God bless you and your families and 

keep you safe. We are missing you all! 
 

 

 

Accessing Microsoft Teams 

 
• Please read the PDF and follow the instructions. You will then be able to use Microsoft 

Teams 

 
If you have a problem ... 
 
ICT Problems 
 
Issues with password / logging in 
  

• Email: pupilproblem@stdamians.co.uk  

• Email responses are only between 8:30am-4:30pm (Mon-Fri) 
 

Remote Learning for a Subject 
 
Years 7-9 
  

• DO NOT use the ‘Chat’ on Microsoft Teams  

• Your parents / carers will be able to contact school if they need to in the usual way on 

your behalf 

Year 10 

• Use the ‘Chat’ on Microsoft Teams and contact your teacher directly during school hours 

 

https://4ac8bb3e-1685-4081-b78b-eb8b301f5b15.filesusr.com/ugd/fee13d_f4548a0ab01d4a198dba58eb66e8c661.pdf
mailto:pupilproblem@stdamians.co.uk

